From: Jeremy Shelton

To: Jessica Johnson

Subject: Fwd: Landfill Buffer Zone

Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 11:12:35 AM
FYI.

Jeremy Shelton, AIA, CSI, LEED AP
Principal / Architect

Dekker/Perich/Sabatini

From: Olson, Paul L. <polson@cabq.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019, 2:47 PM
To: Jeremy Shelton

Subject: RE: Landfill Buffer Zone

If you can send me the landscaping that would be great. | would rather not have very much
landscape watering along San Mateo due to the potential for landfill material there. | will approve
the berm removal, but would like to include the landscaping review at the same time.

Thanks,
Paul

From: Jeremy Shelton [mailto:JeremyS@dpsdesign.org]
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019 2:41 PM

To: Olson, Paul L. <polson@cabg.gov>

Subject: Landfill Buffer Zone

Paul,

Thanks for speaking with me this afternoon. Attached is a PDF showing the Honeywell building and
site with the landfills overlaid. On pages 2 and 3 | tried to illustrate how we’d like to lower the
existing berm and add new windows along that north side. We will also be adding landscaping along
San Mateo. We are not building anything new or adding on to the building. This is really an interior
renovation with some exterior improvements. Let me know your thoughts on this and if you feel we
need an assessment done or if air quality monitoring will be sufficient during construction.

Thanks,

DEKKER Jeremy Shelton, AlA, CSI, LEED AP
] f Principal / Architect
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In memory of Steve Perich, founding partner and longtime leader of D/P/S, please consider making a contribution



to the Steven J. Perich Fund to benefit aspiring architects.
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